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The CPA has continued to monitor the ongoing issues related to the COVID-19 situation in Canada and 
abroad, inclusive of federal and provincial government decisions taken in the service of community 
safety.  Experts and all levels of government continue to warn or advise about the greater transmission 
risks posed by large gatherings of people. 
 
While we do not know for how long COVID-19 will remain a public health emergency in Canada, we do 
know that at this time, restrictions continue to exist regarding in-person gatherings of more than 50 
attendees, where proper physical distancing measures would be difficult to implement and 
maintain.  Accordingly, the CPA has taken the decision to cancel our in-person 82nd CPA Annual National 
Convention in Ottawa, ON, scheduled for June 4-6, 2021, inclusive of all pre-convention workshops that 
would occur on June 3rd and pivot, once again, to a virtual event over the month of June.  
 
We have made this decision based on the guidance and directives of experts and governments, and out 
of concern for the safety and well-being of our members and affiliates, attendees, staff, public and the 
various teams that support the annual convention. With the benefit of time to plan, we are excited and 
confident in our ability to plan a fabulous virtual event.  
 
In accordance with our by-laws, the CPA will convene its Annual General Meeting (AGM) virtually in June; 
more details will follow in the months ahead.   
 
We will open the abstract submission system for the CPA2021 Convention by the end of October.  We 
hope that you will consider submitting to and participating in our virtual event; it will feature familiar 
presentation types as well as some new formats that align with a virtual offering.  
 
We appreciate your understanding and flexibility as we remain responsive to the ongoing situation that 
COVID-19 presents, while continuing to serve our members and affiliates, and the broader community of 
psychological scientists, practitioners and/or educators.  
 
We recognize and appreciate that you are likely experiencing upheaval and disruption in your daily life, 
both personally and professionally. We continue to wish you strength and patience, both personally and 
professionally, as you cope with the ongoing pandemic and look forward to “seeing” you at our virtual 
event.  
 
If you have any questions or want further information, please contact the CPA at convention@cpa.ca. 
 
Take good care and be well. 
CPA Convention Department 
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